
Member List Policy

The following outlines the policy for use of the TKE Delta Nu Member List. Members provide the only
source of financial support for the TKE Delta Nu Alumni Association (DNAA). As we are committed to
respecting the privacy of our members, we have developed this policy on use of our membership list.

Use of Member Information

The primary use of Member names, addresses and other contact information is to contact Members to
provide and gather news and information and to raise funds for DNAA operations and activities. Member
data will not be exchanged with other organizations, save for those that the DNAA deems critical to its
operation, namely Tau Kappa Epsilon (TKE) National Headquarters, the Northwest Missouri State
University (NWMSU) Alumni office and the Northwest Foundation.

Here are the underlying policies concerning the Member List:

 Our membership list is not available for sale or rent.

 DNAA will not exchange its membership list with any political candidates or political party.

 DNAA does not exchange telephone numbers or e-mail addresses outside of the three entities listed
above.

 Requests for the Member List or portions of the Member List will be approved by the TKE Delta Nu
Alumni Board of Advisors.

 Requests need to be made to alumni@nwtke.com.

 Members may ask that their names not be exchanged by contacting the Membership Director and
requesting “no exchange,” or for other preferences.

For more information or to request to be removed from the Frater Finder or email lists, please contact
brad.shelton@nwtke.com or call 630-416-9924.

Accepted Standards
In its fund raising practices, DNAA complies with the laws and regulations of the Internal Revenue
Service, the state of Illinois, Missouri, Iowa and Kansas and the U.S. Postal Regulations.

Acceptance of DNAA Membership List Use Policy
We reserve the right to modify, change, add, or remove all or portions of these terms and conditions. All
revisions will be posted on this site. We welcome your comments and questions about this policy. If you
have any comments or questions, please contact brad.shelton@nwtke.com or call 630-416-9924

This Policy was approved by the BOA on May 26, 2011


